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09/11/2020
Dear members,

Due to the ongoing restrictions with covid-19, the Falcon GT Owners Club of NSW regrets to inform its membership that this year club concours has been postponed until next year. 

The committee has been working closely with Penrith Paceway and currently the restrictions do not allow our event to proceed safely due to the large crowd that will attend on the day, which places the committee and Penrith Paceway at risk of large fines.

The committee will be meeting over the coming days to discuss the remaining events for 2020 and to also outline the 2021 events calendar. 

The committee wishes to thank the membership for everyone’s patience and understanding, for what has been a very challenging year for everyone had been so far. 

A formal update for the club will be sent out over the next week, so please keep an eye out for this.

Stay healthy and safe everyone

Regards

Scott, Tony, David and Andrew
FGTOCNSW Committee
























Falcon GT Owners Club of N.S.W. Inc.

Proudly Keeping The Legend Alive Since 1979

image1.png




